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Golf Update 
April 29th 

We wanted to notify you that Effective Thursday, 

May 7th Members may bring up to 3 guests and 

Corporate Members will be permitted to transfer 

passes to guests/clients (maximum 3 per visit). 

Additionally, Friday, May 8th, the Harvest Golf Club 

with measures will begin accepting public play. 

From May 8th onward, pyramids on the driving 

range will be removed. The range building will be 

open, all golfers will be permitted to use 

drivers/tees. The chipping green, club washers, 

benches, and bag stands will remain unavailable 

until further notice. With the increased capacity, 

all range stalls will be available for use (all stalls 

are in excess of 10 feet apart & allowing proper 

social distancing). Our practice facility can be 

extremely busy at times and with more people 

hitting simultaneously, please be aware of your 

immediate surroundings as our range has 

historically been a very social area. 

 

 

Friend on Facebook 

Follow on Twitter 

Forward to a Friend 

 

 

Golf Shop 

Opening Hours 

 

April 30th       6:00am 

May 1st-10th 5:40am 

May 11-17th  5:20am 

May 18- 31st 5:00am 

  

*1 hour prior to 

1st teetime* 

 

 

  

 



Effective Saturday, May 2nd power carts will be re-

equipped with scorecard, pencil, tees, and sand 

bottles. The two sand bottles on the power cart 

may only be used by the single cart rider (single 

cart rider protocol still in effect). Power cart 

coolers will not be introduced until further notice. 

Pull carts will also be equipped with sand bottles. 

Once more, all power carts/pull carts are sanitized 

with Sanicide disinfected solution. 

With rounds increasing daily, so are divot counts. 

We respectfully ask that you fill your divots during 

play. Sand mix may be used on Bent Grass tees & 

fairways only. (Rough Excluded being Blue Grass 

Turf). 

 

With the expansion of tee times we've already 

seen instances of no shows & last-minute 

cancellations. It is every member’s responsibility 

to notify the Golf Shop of tee 

time cancellations/changes and provide all 

members the opportunity to access prime tee 

times. Please provide all participants names either 

online or by contacting the golf shop directly. In 

order to deliver the best possible service to all of 

you, it is paramount for the golf shop teammates 

and first tee attendants to know who’s 

filling/playing in each tee time.  

 

After speaking with several medical doctors whom 

are members of The Harvest Golf Club, the 

consistent message is wash your hands, sanitize 

but foremost avoid touching your face. 

 

Thank you once more for your support & 

participation during these first two weeks of 

operation. Your confidence in The Harvest Golf 

Club is greatly appreciated. 

 

RANGE HOURS 
as of April 29th 

Monday 7:30 - 7:00 

Tuesday 6:00 - 7:00 

Wednesday 6:00 - 6:00 

Thursday 7:30 - 7:00 

Friday 6:00 - 7:00 

Saturday 6:00 - 7:00 

Sunday 6:00 - 6:00 

  



Stay Safe & Healthy! 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Gilles Dufort 

Executive Professional/General Manager 

The Harvest Golf Club LTD. 

 

  

 

    

 


